FWMS CLOSING EXERCISES

Early Dismissal Permission
for
Friday, June 16th 2017



The FWMS Closing Exercises will be held at Warde High School beginning at 10:00 a.m. and will conclude before 11:30 a.m.  June 16th is a full day of school for students.  Many parents/guardians may want to celebrate with their graduate from middle school.  We are asking parents/guardians to let us know in advance if you plan to take your child home following the closing exercises.  

If you plan to take your child following the closing exercises, please fill out the information below and have your child submit it to their homeroom teacher no later than Thursday, June 15th.  Students returning to FWMS for the remainder of the day will report to their homeroom for attendance immediately upon returning to school.



Student Name_________________________________________ HR Teacher_____________




_______	My child will return to Fairfield Woods after the Closing Exercises.

_______	My child will not return to Fairfield Woods.  I will take my child with me after the Closing Exercises.
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Parent/Guardian Signature____________________________________


Parent/Guardian Printed Name ________________________________

